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Cyndy King

From: Rio Pedersen <rio.pedersen@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 11:36 AM
To: scordordovano@ketchumidaho.org; Tripp Hutchinson; Neil Bradshaw; Participate; 

Amanda Breen
Subject: Request for Support of Ceasefire Resolution
Attachments: Request for Ceasfire Resolution.pdf

Hello Ketchum City Council, 
 
Please see attached letter signed by myself and over 20 full time Ketchum residents. Thank you for 
your consideration. 
 
Best, 
Rio Pedersen 
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Cyndy King

From: Beth Chiodo <bajabethy@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 4:06 PM
To: Participate
Subject: U.S. Post boxes

Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 

I am writing to express my concern about the increasing costs of post office box fees, which have 
become unaffordable for many residents. My current fee is $194 per year, and numerous community 
members are feeling the burden of these rising costs. 

According to federal law, the USPS is required to provide mail delivery to every address in the U.S. For 
example, residents in Hailey receive home mail delivery without additional fees. However, Ketchum 
residents are forced to pay for PO boxes instead of having free delivery. After contacting USPS, I was 
informed by the Ketchum Postmaster that this decision was made by our city council. 

I urge you to address this issue and find a solution that ensures Ketchum residents receive free mail 
delivery, just as other communities do. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Beth Chiodo 


